February 20, 2019

Ms. Julie Grey Chief Operating Officer Illinois Action for Children 4753 North Broadway, Suite 1200 Chicago, IL 60604

Re: Harvey School District No. 152 - Head Start Lease Agreement

Dear Ms. Grey:

Our office serves as general counsel to the Board of Education of Harvey School District No. 152. At its meeting on February 19, 2019, the Board of Education has approved the termination of the above-referenced lease agreement. On behalf of the Board of Education, pursuant to paragraph 3 of the Lease Agreement, please accept this as the landlord's thirty-day written notice of termination. The School District will permit Head Start to remain in possession through June 30, 2019 and surrender the premises on July 1, 2019.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions, or if you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

HAUSER, IZZO, PETRARCA, GLEASON & STILLMAN, LLC

CHRISTOPHER L. PETRARCA

CLP:rs

cc: Dr. Matt Wilkinson, Assistant Superintendent rs4:ob\sd152c\Ltr\Grey